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NORTH P&I CLUB WARNS OF POOR CONSTRUCTION IN NEWBUILDING MARKET   

 

The 180 million GT, ‘A’ rated North P&I Club has warned its Members to check their new ships very carefully before 

accepting delivery. In the latest issue of its loss prevention newsletter Signals, the Club says it has become aware of 

several of instances of poor construction that is potentially dangerous in the newbuilding market.  

According to Tony Baker, Head of North's Loss Prevention Department, 'We have been made aware of instances 

recently where newly constructed bulk carriers and general cargo ships have been delivered from the shipbuilder with 

partly completed or poorly constructed ladders in the cargo holds, for example.'  

The Club reports that ships are being delivered with cargo hold access ladders, platforms and their cages 

constructed and secured to the bulkheads only by tack welds, rather than being fully welded.  

'When subject to a load or any other applied stress, such as vessel movement, the tack welds have failed and 

resulted in an unsafe access to and from the cargo hold.  This introduces a very high risk of injury to crew members, 

stevedores and any third parties entering or leaving the cargo hold.'    

In addition to accidents North warns that defects can also result in costly delays and port state control 

problems. While the cost of repairs for defects that fall within a newbuilding’s warranty period will often be recoverable 

from the shipbuilder, the Club says any costs incurred through consequential losses, as a result of such a defect, are 

unlikely to be recoverable. 

'Shipowners and their superintendents taking delivery of newbuildings in the current market need to be extra 

vigilant to ensure that all parts of the ship – including hold access ladders – are defect free,' says Baker. 'The first few 

months that a vessel enters service are amongst some of the busiest, during which time hidden or previously unnoticed 

build defects will soon become apparent, potentially resulting in serious accidents and delays.' 
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For further information contact: Colin Gillespie or Tony Baker +44 191 232 5221  

 

Notes to Editors  

North, part of North Group, is a leading marine mutual liability insurer providing P&I, FD&D, war risks and ancillary 

insurance to 130 million GT of owned tonnage and 50 million GT of chartered tonnage. It is based in Newcastle upon 

Tyne, UK with regional offices in Greece, Hong Kong, Japan and Singapore. The Club is a leading member of the 

International Group of P&I Clubs (IG), with around 13% of the IG's owned tonnage. The 13 IG clubs provide liability 

cover for approximately 90% of the world's ocean-going tonnage and, as a member of the IG, North protects and 

promotes the interests of the international shipping industry. In February 2014 North completed a merger with 

Sunderland Marine, which operates within North Group as an independent regulated insurer guaranteed by North. 

Sunderland Marine is a leading insurer of fishing vessels, small craft and aquaculture risks. It is based in Durham with 

offices in Australia, Canada, the Netherlands, New Zealand, South Africa and North America.  


